
 

 

19th June 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic at Longford Park 
  

To celebrate the end of a wonderful Reception year for both teachers and children, we would like to 
treat the children to a picnic in Longford Park on Tuesday 9th July. We will be leaving school at 9.30am 
and arriving back at school for 3.00pm.  
 
The day will consist of informal games, access to the playground and a picnic lunch provided by school. 
Please select your child’s choice of sandwich for their school packed lunch on the reply slip below, or 
email your chosen sandwich filling to messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  
 
This will be the perfect opportunity for teachers to enjoy some quality time with the children before they 
move on to their new classes. If you are able to help out on the trip, please speak to your child’s teacher 
or email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  
 
School jumpers/t-shirts are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school 
jumper, they will either be provided with a high-vis jacket or a school jumper from the spares box. 
 
We look forward to having lots of fun in the sun! 
  
Kind Regards, 
 
Natalie Turton, Sophie Roberts & Rachel Jackson 
Reception Teachers 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic at Longford Park 
 
Child’s Name:_____________________________________________ Class:_______________________  
 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Longford Park on 9th July [  ]  
 
Choice of Sandwich:  Cheese [  ]   Egg  [  ]  Tuna  [  ] 
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer): ______________________________________ Date:______________________ 
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